

Greenvale Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs A Allnutt

SYMONS AVENUE, CHATHAM, KENT, ME4 5UP

Telephone: 01634 409521 Email: office@greenvale.medway.sch.uk

Parent Copy

8th March 2023



Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be joining in with raising money for Comic Relief's Red Nose Day this year on Friday 17th March 2023 by having a non-uniform day and a 'Dance-a-thon' at lunchtime.

Donations can be via our QR code or JustGiving page, and in exchange you may wear your own clothes for the day – red noses, red clothes would be fabulous to see! Along with a comfy pair of shoes for our lunchtime 'Dance-a-thon'.

We thank you now for the donations you make to Comic Relief, and we are looking forward to being part of this fabulous day.

Donations to Comic Relief can be made through the two links below:

JustGiving page link: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday23-greenvale-primary-school?

Our comic Relief QR code:



Mrs Powlesland Deputy Head











